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SUBJECT:- UNDP — KSBL WELD WORKSHOP — CALL FOR NOMINATION  

UNDP Pakistan, in ,collaboration with the Karachi School of Business, and 
Leadership (KSBL), is pleased to invite nomination from this Division for the Women's 
Economic and Financial Leadership Development (WELD) workshop, to be held 
from 19th  to 21st  August, 2025 at KSBL, Campus, Karachi. 

This three-day, fully funded residential workshop is designated to 
strengthen the leadership capacity or mid-to-senior level female Officers (Grade 19 
or 20) working in areas such as public finance, economic policy, planning, governance, 
and climate resilience. 

3. 	Interested female Officers of Finance Division are requested to furnish 
their nominations duly recommended by AFS/head of the Wing concerned, to QA-I 
Section by 7-7-2025. 

adi a Rafique) 
Section officer (QA-I) 

Ph: 051-9208523 

All Officers (BS-19 or 20), Finance Division 	Islamabad  
Finance Division's U.0 No.F.3 (11) QA-I/2024 dated 19.6.2025 

Copy to:- 

Webmaster, with the request, to upload the circular on this Division's 
website 
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